
E-Cigarettes and Vaporizers:
What You Need To Know! 

Presented By: The Suffolk County Department of Health

Parents of Middle School and High School students are invited to join us for this informative 
presentation. Please note: This program is not intended for students.  It is a parent-based program to 
educate our community on the current use of e-cigarettes and vaporizers in our County.  If you have 

any questions, please call the middle school or high school main office. 

Please Join Us...
Wednesday, December 6, 2017

7:00 pm in the LGI


